
Important Seller ID Information
We’re excited to share with you that earlier tonight (8/14), parents of all registered Scouts received 
their Parent Power Packet which includes information about fall recruitment and their Seller ID 
information to kickstart the popcorn sale! 

In order to do so, we fine-tuned this process from years past and cleared all old Seller IDs from the 
system and created new ones for any Scout registered in the Buckeye Council. We also ensured 
parents received a separate email for each Scout in their family to prevent any confusion. 

Below are some additional details to aid in your popcorn sale for online selling:

• Each registered Scout in the Buckeye Council as of 8/4/24 was created a new seller ID. Any Scout 
without a Seller ID would be a result of one of the following reasons:
• They are not currently registered in Scouting
• They do not have a parent email address associated with their registration in scouting. 
• They are a new Scouts BSA youth and have not crossed over to the troop. If this is the case, 

they probably do have a Seller ID but it is still listed under the pack.
• If this is the case, contact us at buckeye.council@scouting.org to move their Seller ID 

to the troop.
• Make sure to have the family fill out an application to transfer the Scout to your troop.

• Seller IDs can be created by the unit popcorn kernel. If you have a Scout that does not have a 
Seller ID, simply create a new one for them at www.pecatonicariverpopcorn.com. 

• Unfortunately, the customized email that was sent on 8/14/2024 cannot be resent to a specific 
Scout/family because it was generated through a third-party email system. If you need to send a 
family their Seller ID or unique URL, simply use the instructions below to create the URL and email 
it to the family. 
• Copy this URL into your browser or an email and attach the Seller ID at the end (see example 

below): https://www.prpopcornstore.com/?sid= 

https://www.prpopcornstore.com/?sid= 

https://www.prpopcornstore.com/?sid=MS93DZ 
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